
“Perhaps it Was the Picture” 
A recent email reminds me how important it is to SHOW truth 
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It will take an eternity for the unborn to defend themselves 

Kim’s response was short but sweet! 

I try to send a short email to those I’ve 

had memorable conversations with during 

Exhibit outreaches, but I typically don’t 

expect much in return. 

Several weeks ago I emailed Kim following 

the Justice For 

All outreach in 

Fresno, CA.  

Her response was among the most special 

I’ve ever received in four years of pro-life 

work.  

I wrote, “I really appreciated our talk out 

by the JFA exhibit a week ago. You were so 

genuine and respectful… Did you feel chal-

lenged by anything in our conversa-

tion? I can't wait to continue learn-

ing what you believe!” 

When Kim’s response came through 

my inbox my eyes lit up.  It was con-

crete confirmation that she was ac-

tually thinking about our conversa-

tion.  

Kim replied, “You are the first 

person to make me see the other 

side of abortion, [and]  

perhaps it was the picture that really 

got my attention.”  

Kim may not have yet completely switched 

her view but it is clear that she was chal-

lenged by our presentation and conversa-

tion, and she is honestly sorting through 

the evidence.  

Her clear admission that the pictures of 

fetal development and abortion got her at-

tention motivates me to work even harder. 

It reconfirms my desire (and the desire of 

JFA) to continue using graphic visuals at 

the right time, with the proper attitude, 

and with sound preparation. 

 Visuals convey the truth in a way words never could. 

 

Hear my recent podcast at: http://blog.prolifepodcast.net/2010/06/24/interview-justice-for-all-trainers-part-1.aspx 



I was recently asked to contribute to a 

pro-life podcast called “Life Report” and 

our audio just came out a few days ago. See  

the link in my prayer section below.  

Our whole staff is aiming to learn to teach 

the entire “Abortion: From Debate to Dia-

logue” seminar. Pray for me as I memorize 

new sections, including one that teaches 

our volunteers the three good qualities of 

an ambassador.  Our next staff training days are scheduled 

for July 19 and 20.  Pray for our training 

department mentors, Stephen Wagner and 

Trent Horn, as they help all of our staff.  

As I help prepare for 2010-2011 training 

events, I’ve also continued to mentor three 

people (John Michener, Jacob Nels and 

Jacob Burow) in their support raising ef-

forts. Join me in praying that each of them 

can make significant progress this summer.  
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Praises and Prayer Requests for July 2010:  
 

• I visit the Reclaiming America For Christ conference this week in Oklahoma. There I’ll 

have opportunities to speak with potential donors, volunteers, and trainees! 
 
 

• Praise God for guiding our use of tools like fetal development photos and true pictures 

of abortion. They help people see the reality of how violent abortion is to the unborn.  
 

• Pray for Kim! I hope that our conversation can continue over email. I sent her an-

other email recently but have not heard back yet.  
 

 

• Praise God for using me in a recent Podcast. I’m 

thankful to be able to share my stories with so 

many people around the country. Listen here: 
http://blog.prolifepodcast.net/2010/06/24/interview-

justice-for-all-trainers-part-1.aspx 
 

Defending Human Value together, 

    

  

Jonathan Wagner 

 

 

 

Your support helps me reach people like Kim—On the  

college campus, in our seminars, and in the community.  

Training seminar participants in Fresno, CA (April 2010) 

Podcast in Fresno, CA with Maureen McKinley and Josh Brahm 


